
Good Morning 

I am writing (again) to raise my deep concerns about the current appeal for the 
proposed Lea Castle quarry.  I did write before during the last enquiry and my concerns 
are all the same and ALL remain.   In fact, I am even more concerned at this stage being 
more aware about the impact this will have on: 

�x Potential health impacts for me / my family from living so close.  Especially
Silicosis.  I used to work in the world of Insurance claims and am very much
aware about the Asbestos issues that arose – it was deemed safe in its heyday
and lo and behold many years later, asbestosis was very much a big issue for
many.  I am also aware of stories around Silicosis and other health issues from
others that have been exposed to being close to a  quarry.
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